
Mr. Tammi, Alissa, School Board members and all concerned:

Please accept this as my letter resigning my position as Head Maintenance at the Indus School.  I 
have accepted a new job.  I respectfully request my last day be July 14, 2023.  I begin my new 
job on July 17, 2023.  I will do all I reasonably can in this time to help with any transition that 
may be needed.  Thank you!

Respectfully,
Von Morgan


